
 

 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 6 
Friday, 30 October 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Pursuant to this morning's notice, and for further Members’ information 

officials from the Ministry of Health came and inspected the Club, and 

having done so are satisfied that we have done and complied with all the 

SOPs. While they do not recommend to close the Club, they, however, 

advised us to keep the Club closed until the results of the 410 people that 

we have sent for COVID-19 tests today are available. These results are 

expected to be out either on Monday 2nd or Tuesday 3rd November 2020. 

 

We will keep all members informed on any further developments, until 

then please Stay Safe. 
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